
March 2, 2020

To Whom it May Concern:

Re:jag Knox
knoxville

This letter is to confirm that jag Knox IT from the MBTA is still pending through the Grievance
Procedure. jag Knox filed a grievance with this local and it is currently going through the
grievance procedure according to our Working Agreement with the MBTA. This is additiona l
info

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact Delegate Jose Cruz at (234)
324-2342.

Sincerely,

Jose Cruz
John A Clency

CC: J. Evers, President / Business Agent
Local 589 Recording Secretary


